On August 13th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item PL1 - Interlocal Agreement between the School Board of Palm Beach County and the Boynton Beach Community Redevelopment Agency:

Question:  This sounds wonderful!  How can we get other communities to participate in this kind of project?

Response:  This is indeed a mutually beneficial partnership with the local Community Redevelopment Agency (CRA). The CRA considers Galaxy to be located at the "Gateway" to their City and wishes to have the best aesthetics possible.

We certainly will point to this as an example when we are dealing with similar situations in other CRA's, however, we do not expect many municipalities to be coming forward with offers such as this due to the reduced tax revenues that they are receiving.
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